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Ukrainian George Y. Shevelov 1963
Passive and Voice Masayoshi Shibatani
1988-01-01 This volume brings
together 18 original papers dealing
with voice-related phenomena.The
languages dealt with represent both
typological and geographic diversity,
ranging from accusative-type
languages to ergative-type and
Philippine-type languages, and from
Australia to Africa and Siberia. The
studies presented here open up many
possibilities for theorizing and
offer data inviting formal
treatments, but the most important
contribution they make is in terms of
the insights they offer for a better
understanding of the fundamentals of
voice phenomena.
Historical Linguistics &
Lexicostatistics Vitaliĭ Viktorovich
Shevoroshkin 1999
The Czech Black Book Historický ústav
(Československá akademie věd). 1969
The Passive Anna Siewierska 1984
Dear Comrade Frances Thomas 1983
Issues in Historiography Oladipo O.
Olubomehin 2001 This work is for
African students and students of
African history, offering a local
perspective on the study of history.
It considers biography as history,
objectivity, oral/non-literate
societies and history, archaeololgy,
ideological issues in African
historiography and writing Nigerian
history. A whole section is given to

Agreement in Natural Language Center
for the Study of Language and
Information (U.S.) 1988-07 Although
grammatical agreement or concord is
widespread in human languages,
linguistic theorists have generally
treated agreement phenomena as
secondary or even marginal. All the
papers in this volume, however, take
agreement phenomena seriously, as
presenting either a general issue in
theory construction or a descriptive
problem in particular types of
languages. The theoretical
perspectives range from purportedly
theory-neutral typological frameworks
to assumptions about the validity of
one or another current formal model.
Further, the degree of generality
ranges from a universalist nature-ofhuman-language agenda to concern with
one or another aspect of grammatical
agreement or with agreement in a
single language or language group.
The Unknown Stalin Zhores A. Medvedev
2006 This biography of Stalin studies
the material from secret Soviet
archives that was released when the
Union collapsed. In some cases, longheld assumptions are questioned and
revised, in others, rumours are put
to rest.
Brodsky’s Poetics and Aesthetics
Valentina Polukhina 1990-06-21
Stalin's Gangsters Leon Trotsky 1977
The Syntax of Modern Literary
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a discussion of the challenges facing
the twenty-first century Nigerian
historian. These are identified as:
how to overcome the slump in the
study of history, and crisis in
identity and relevance after the peak
and progess of the late seventies;
how to improve the status of history
at secondary and tertiary levels, and
more generally, how to encourage the
wider participation of Nigerian
historians in international research
networks. The contributors are mainly
professors and lecturers at the
University of Lagos and Ogun State
University.
The Unknown Gulag Lynne Viola 2007
One of Stalin's most heinous acts was
the ruthless repression of millions
of peasants in the early 1930s, an
act that established the very
foundations of the gulag. Now, with
the opening of Soviet archives, an
entirely new dimension of Stalin's
brutality has been uncovered.
Trotsky's Marxism Duncan Hallas 1979
Lenin and Trotsky – What they really
stood for Alan Woods 1976 The ideas
of Lenin and Trotsky are without
doubt the most distorted and
slandered ideas in history. For more
than 100 years, they have been
subjected to an onslaught from the
apologists of capitalism, who have
attempted to present their ideas –
Bolshevism – as both totalitarian and
utopian. An entire industry was
developed in an attempt to equate the
crimes of Stalinism with the regime
of workers' democracy that existed
under Lenin and Trotsky. It is now
more than fifty years since the
publication of the first edition of
this work. It was written as a reply
to Monty Johnstone, who was a leading
theoretician of the Communist Party
of Great Britain. Johnstone had
published a reappraisal of Leon
Trotsky in the Young Communist
League's journal Cogito at the end of
1968. Alan Woods and Ted Grant used
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the opportunity to write a detailed
reply explaining the real
relationship between the ideas of
Lenin and Trotsky. This was no
academic exercise. It was written as
an appeal to the ranks of the
Communist Party and the Young
Communist League to rediscover the
truth about Trotsky and return to the
original revolutionary programme of
Lenin. Also included in this new
edition is Monty Johnstone's original
Cogito article, as well as further
material on Lenin's struggle with
Stalin in the last month of his
political life. The foreword is
written by Trotsky's grandson,
Vsievolod Volkov.
Bibliographie selbständiger und
unselbständiger Schriften über L.D.
Trockij und den Trotzkismus Wolfgang
Lubitz 1982 Some 1,900 new items have
been added to this revised edition,
bringing the total to over 5,000
items on Trotsky and Trotskyism. The
scope encompasses all aspects of
Trotsky's life and work, his role in
history, his ideas, his legacy and
his influence. Coverage includes
Trotskyist as well as anti-Trotsky
and Western as well as Soviet
publications. The materials are
arranged by subject, and include
books, reports, dissertations,
pamphlets, essays, memoirs, speeches,
interviews and more. Two appendices
include the very latest and
forthcoming items. Four indices offer
numerous access points to the
individual entries, which are
identified by number. For political
scientists, historians and Soviet
specialists. Annotation copyrighted
by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Index translationum 1964
IBZ (Kombinierte Folge) 1973
The Failure of a Dream Gidon Cohen
2007-03-30 The Independent Labour
Party began the 1930s as a
significant force in dispute with the
Labour Party proper. In 1932, as
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these conflicts led to a split, the
party had more MPs in Scotland than
the larger organisation and a
membership five times that of the
British Communist Party. In the first
major study of the Independent Labour
Party after disaffiliation from the
mainstream in 1932, Gidon Cohen draws
on archival material from Moscow and
newly released police and secret
service papers as well as other major
British archives. In doing so he
explores the culture and politics of
an organisation which he argues,
contrary to received scholarship,
remained an important component of
the British left throughout the
1930s. CONTENTS: 1. Introduction 2.
The Split 3. Membership and
Organisation 4. Electoral Arenas 5.
Divided We Fall: Internal Politics 6.
Intellectuals, Ideas and Policy 7.
Infiltration: Communism and the
National Unemployed Workers' Movement
8. The Mainstream: Labour and the
Unions 9. Pacifism, Wars and the
Internationals 10. Conclusion
International Encyclopedia of Adult
Education L. English 2016-04-30 The
Encyclopedia of Adult Education is
the first comprehensive reference
work in this important and fastgrowing field, and is an invaluable
resource for adult educators who
research and teach in the fields of
higher education, work in communitybased settings, or practise in public
or private organizations. Its 170+
articles, written by an international
team of contributors from over 17
countries, detail the research and
practice of the field from its
emergence as a separate discipline to
the present day, covering key
concepts, issues and individuals and
providing a cutting-edge summary of
ongoing debates across a wide range
of perspectives, from self-directed
learning to human resource
development. Entries are arranged A-Z
and extensive cross-referenced, with
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detailed bibliographies for each
topic to facilitate further research.
The Fall of Eben Emael James E.
Mrazek 1998-12-01 Relates the
military strategies and tactics which
enabled the Germans to capture the
Allies supposedly impregnable
fortress on the German-Dutch-Belgian
border
In Defense of Leon Trotsky David
North 2010-01-01
Etymologicum Anglicanum Franciscus
Junius 1970
Etymologican Linguae Anglicanae
Stephen Skinner 1983-09-01
Rumänien Gottlieb Benger 1896
Studies of Passive Clauses Paul
Martin Postal 1986-01-01 In this
work, Paul M. Postal supports the
universalist theory of language by
examining passive clauses. Contrary
to a skeptical tradition, Postal
argues that passive clauses are
cross-linguistically identifiable and
characterizable. This study proposes
refinements of the analysis of the
natural language grammatical category
Passive Clause. These refinements
include an account of the notion
'dummy nominal,' central to the
analysis of impersonal passive
clauses; additions permitting a
proper typology of the major known
subtypes of Passive Clause; a
generalization permitting application
to clauses whose subjects are not
earlier level direct objects; and,
construction of precise rule concepts
to represent restrictions on passive
clauses. The passive domain supports
the universalist approach in three
distinguishable ways: (1) by
permitting formulation of otherwise
apparently unstatable lawful
characteristics of all passive
structures; (2) by facilitating
statement of language-specific
passive constraints holding in
diverse languages; and, (3) by
allowing uniform statement in
grammars of recurrent constraints on
3/6

Downloaded from ekb.ino-shkola.ru on
June 29, 2022 by guest

passives. Each mode of support is
applied to actual cases based on
material from more than a dozen
languages from English and French to
Quiche (Mayan) and Chi-Mwi:ni
(Bantu).
An Introduction to the Practice of
Midwifery Thomas Denman 1788
Stalin wollte ein anderes Europa
Vladimir Konstantinovich Volkov 2003
Leon Trotsky and the Fate of
Socialism in the 20th Century David
North 1998
Doctors at War Morris Fishbein 1945
"This book makes available the
personal accounts of many of the
medical leaders who directed the work
of vital military and civilian
agencies during the war [i.e., World
War II] years ..."--Pref.
The Prague Spring 1968 Jarom¡r
Navr til 1998-01-01 "In addition to
revealing the events surrounding the
invasion of Czechoslovakia in 1968,
this is the first book to document a
Cold War crisis from both sides of
the Iron Curtain. It is based on
unprecedented access to the
previously closed archives of each
member of the Warsaw Pact, as well as
once highly classified American
documents from the National Security
Council, CIA, and other intelligence
agencies." "Presented in a highly
readable volume, the book offers toplevel documents from Kremlin
Politburo meetings, multilateral
sessions of the Warsaw Pact leading
up to the decision to invade,
transcripts of KGB-recorded telephone
conversations between Leonid Brezhnev
and Alexander Dubcek." "To provide a
historical and political context, the
editors have prepared essays to
introduce each section of the volume.
A chronology, glossary and
bibliography offer further background
information for the reader." "The
editors have a unique perspective to
offer to foreign audiences since they
are members of the commission
kursy-c-vengerskij

appointed by Vaclav Havel to
investigate the events of
1967-1970."--BOOK JACKET.Title
Summary field provided by Blackwell
North America, Inc. All Rights
Reserved
The Trotsky Reappraisal Terry
Brotherstone 1992 "In 1988 the
Director of State Archives in Moscow,
Yuri Afanasyev, declared that in the
vital process of re-examining Soviet
history Trotsky is 'the biggest blank
spot'. Leon Trotsky is certainly one
of the most important, talented and
enigmatic figures in twentiethcentury world history. In The Trotsky
Reappraisal an exciting mix of Soviet
scholars and Western academics offer
a pioneering reassessment of
Trotsky's personality, his role in
the Revolution and the ensuing civil
war, and his opposition to
Stalinism." "Soviet historians have
been released from decades of what
one Russian has called 'ignorant
certainty', and are now seeking to
re-examine many key questions,
including the process by which Stalin
eliminated opposition and
consolidated his power. Such
investigations lead in many
directions but must include the
exploration of the intellectual
richness of Marxism - long concealed
by Stalinist dogma. In this context,
too, the reappraisal of Trotsky is
overdue."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary
field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
Slavic Transformational Syntax
Richard Domenick Brecht 1974
Der C-Test 1992
Fostering Human Development Through
Engineering and Technology Education
Moshe Barak 2012-01-01 Fostering
Human Development Through Engineering
and Technology Education (ETE) is a
collaborative work offered to
students, scholars, researchers,
decision-makers, curriculum
developers, and educators interested
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in the rich learning opportunities
afforded by engineering and
technology education. This book
provides perspective about the roles
ETE might uniquely play in applying
contemporary pedagogical practices to
enhance students' intellectual,
cognitive, and social skills in the
service of promoting equitable and
sustainable human development.
Education about engineering and
technology has become an imperative
for all people due to the exponential
rate of technological change, the
impact of globalization on culture
and economy, and the essential
contributions engineering and
technology make in addressing global
and environmental challenges. Many of
today’s students wish to use their
education to influence the future,
and school-based engineering and
technology education programs meet
the needs of these “millennial
students” who are civic-minded, teamoriented, and want to make a
difference. Therefore, support has
been rapidly increasing for the
establishment of school-based
engineering and technology education
(ETE) programs in many countries
across the globe. Chapters in this
book provide discussion about
dimensions of learning; capabilities,
concepts and skills for third
millennial learners; culturally
relevant learning through ETE; and
the promise of new pedagogies such as
gaming and other project-based
learning approaches in our digitally
connected world. The author team
includes renowned educational
theorists, cognitive scientists,
scientists and engineers,
instructional designers, expert
practitioners, and researchers who
have coalesced best practice and
contemporary thought from seven
countries.
Raboty Cesarski Uniwersytet
Warszawski. Zootomicheskaia
kursy-c-vengerskij

laboratoriia 1894
Czechoslovakia's Interrupted
Revolution Harold Gordon Skilling
2015-03-08 For about eight months in
1968 Czechoslovakia underwent rapid
and radical changes that were
unparalleled in the history of
communist reform; in the eight months
that followed, those changes were
dramatically reversed. H. Gordon
Skilling provides a comprehensive
analysis of the events of 1968,
assessing their significance both for
Czechoslovakia and for communism
generally. The author's account is
based on all available written
sources, including unpublished
Communist Party documents and
interviews conducted in
Czechoslovakia in 1967, 1968, and
1969. He examines the historical
background, the main reforms and
political forces of 1968,
international reactions, the Soviet
intervention, and the experiment's
collapse, concluding with his reasons
for regarding the events of the
Prague spring as a movement of
revolutionary proportions. The
author's account is based on all
available written sources, including
unpublished Communist Party documents
and interviews conducted in
Czechoslovakia in 1967, 1968, 1969.
He examines the historical
background, the main reforms and
political forces on 1968,
international reactions, the Soviet
intervention, and the experiment's
collapse, concluding with his reasons
for regarding the events of the
Prague spring as a movement of
revolutionary proportions. Originally
published in 1976. The Princeton
Legacy Library uses the latest printon-demand technology to again make
available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist
of Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts
of these important books while
5/6

Downloaded from ekb.ino-shkola.ru on
June 29, 2022 by guest

presenting them in durable paperback
and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to
vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the
thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.
Intercultural Crisis Communication
Christophe Declercq 2019-11-14
Intercultural Crisis Communication
poses pertinent questions and
provides powerful responses to crises
that have characterised the modern
world since 2010. Language mediation
in situations of disaster, emergency
and conflict is an under-developed
area of scholarship in Translation
Studies. This book responds to a
clear need for research drawn from
practical experiences in the field
and explores the crucial role of
translation, interpretation and
mediation in contexts of crises.
Particular consideration is given to
situations where rare or minority
languages represent a substantial
obstacle to humanitarian operations.
Contemporary case studies from the
USA, Africa, Europe, and Armenia
provide major examples of crisis
communication that call for more
efficient language mediation. Such
examples include Syrian displacement,
the refugee crisis in Croatia and
Italy, international terrorism and
national public administration,
interpreting in conflict and for
Médecins sans Frontières, as well as
the integration of refugee doctors
for employment in the UK. With
contributions from experts in the
field, this volume is of
international relevance and provides
a multifaceted overview of
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intercultural communication issues
and remedies during crises.
Ročenka Slovanského ústavu 1932
Theory and Practice of Specialised
Online Dictionaries Pedro A. FuertesOlivera 2014-09-23 This book is the
first comprehensive monographon the
Function Theory of Lexicography,
whichoriginatedatthe Aarhus School of
Business (Aarhus University).Function
Theoryconsiders dictionaries to be
tools that are constructed for
assisting specific users with
punctual needs in specific usage
situations, e.g. communicativeoriented situations and cognitiveoriented situations.The book's
mainfocus is on defending the
independent academic status of
lexicography and its corollary: The
process of designing, compiling and
updating (specialised) online
dictionaries needs a theoretical
framework that addresses general and
specific aspects. The former are
common to all types of information
tools, the latter are mainly
dependent on the mediafor which the
information tool is constructed and
their specific target users. This
books offers both aspects and moves
from the highest level of abstraction
to very detailed aspects of
lexicographic work, e.g. how to
convert an originally-conceived
polyfunctional online dictionary into
several monofunctional usage-based
ones. The book illustrates that the
theory and the methodology currently
used by advocates of the Function
Theory of Lexicography offers better
results than other approaches and
therefore makes its case for
proposing the Function Theory for
terminological/terminographical work.
Solzhenitsyn 1973
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